WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore_park

Tuesday 28th February 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Comic Relief - Friday 17th March 2023

It's that time of year again! Comic Relief!

Comic Relief is a British charity that have helped to support over 11 million people across the UK and around the world in the last two years! The money raised from Red Nose Day helps with homelessness, migration, safety and equality of women and girls and world hunger. More information can be found at A just world free from poverty | Comic Relief

On Friday 17th March 2023, we are going to be dressing up for joy! Children can pick a theme, don the best home-made costume ever, and go red from head to toe or simply dig out your brightest socks. Wear something that makes you and your school smile, in return for a suggested donation of £1.

On Friday 17th, some year 6 children are going to be selling cakes at break and lunchtimes. Prices will be from 50p up to £1 and all monies raised will also be going to Comic relief. We will send out a dojo message to remind you about this closer to the time.

We will have red noses for sale on the playground from **Monday 6th March** at the **beginning** and **end** of the school day for £2.50! Please bring the correct amount of money as we will not be able to provide change.

We look forward to all your support and a great day!

Yours sincerely

Mr John Paul Maguire Community Lead









